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Good afternoon Baldwin families and students, 
 
I wanted to share some important information before we head into the weekend. 
 
First, next week will be the final week for online learning so that we are able to collect Chromebooks back 
before the school year ends. Students will see a calendar of work for June 1-5, which will finish up the year for 
new learning. The week of June 8-12 will be used for staff to grade work, for students to finish up and hand in 
missing work, and for families to return Chromebooks to the school. 
 
On that note, BMS will be open from 8 am to 3:30 PM on Tuesday, June 9, and Wednesday, June 10 for 
Chromebook drop-offs, as well as for families to pick up items that might still be at the school. There will also 
be a bin for students to return any library books they may still have in their possession. Please plan 
accordingly. If you are unable to drop off the Chromebook during these two days, you must send an email to 
Mr. Dukette at ​gdukette@canterburypublicschools.org​ to arrange an alternative drop-off time. Any 
Chromebooks that are not returned will result in a replacement charge.  
 
Finally, we will be sending out an instructional video by the end of next week for 8th-grade commencement. As 
we cannot have a commencement practice this year, the video will aim to provide clear directions for students 
as to how the night of commencement will run. 
 
As always, if you have any questions, concerns, or needs, please do not hesitate to reach out to me at 
gdukette@canterburypublicschools.org​.  
 
Thank you and have a great weekend!  
 
 
Mr. Dukette 
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